BAMTA General Meeting Minutes

9:15 a.m., February 18, 2015

Reformed Baptist Church

Meeting was called to order at 9:14 a.m.  BAMTA president, Toby Tennenbaum welcomed old and new members.  Norma Schattke was thanked for bringing refreshments. 

Minutes of 02-18-15 were read and approved.
Membership Attendance:  A discussion about creating greater interest in meeting attendance took place.  The following are suggestions we could try at future meetings:
· Streamline the business portion of the meeting (keeping this brief) and separate business from other topics to be discussed.  Secretary was asked to shorten time for minutes review by highlighting points of discussion and then passing minutes to the general membership to read.
· Allow for more social time at the meeting
· Create an active Facebook page that highlights regular discussion and events such as upcoming meetings and program presentations.

· Action:  BAMTA board was asked to discuss this at the April meeting.

BAMTA Sponsorship of President's attendance at National and State conventions:  BAMTA membership voted almost unanimously that we increase sponsorship from $500.00 to a cap of $1,000.00 for future BAMTA presidents attendance at National Conventions and to cover BAMTA presidents state registration also.  BAMTA membership also agreed to apply this retroactively for the current president, Toby Tennenbaum.  Action:  BAMTA board will discuss implementing this idea at the April board meeting.  
Other Announcements: 

· Carol Boyd has been ill for several months but is recovering.  Action:  Norma Schattke will purchase a "Thinking of you" card for Carol from the general membership.
Meeting Adjourned:  9:56 a.m.

